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Minutes of the Committee Meeting 2nd September 2013
Present:
Stuart Harries
Chairman


Mark Sains
Secretary


Dave Debnam
Vice President


Karen Ashby
Ladies’ Captain


Helen Morris

Pam Abbitt


Chris McLaren


Elaine Harries

Simon Cain
1 Chairman’s Comments
Welcome back to all of you who have enjoyed a well-earned holiday. I hope that you return to your running keen and refreshed, and looking forward to the cross-country season which is fast approaching. I am hoping that we can once again make an impressive showing in the league, and would encourage everyone to have a try, even if it is just the once – you never know, you may find that you enjoy it!
Unfortunately for those of us who enjoy running away from the roads the daylight is getting noticeably scarcer as the weeks go on. Please keep this in mind when setting out for your run. Before too long we will be back to running in the dark again, so can I remind everyone of the importance of high-visibility and reflective clothing when running where traffic might also be present. Please also consider the importance of staying together when setting out for a run, and ensuring that no-one is left behind. Even the fittest of us are not invulnerable to the occasional slip or fall.
It is always a pleasure to announce a club members achievements, and one of the highest levels that can be attained is to represent your country. On the 11th September Andy Ward will be representing Great Britain at the ITU Aquathlon World Championships in Hyde Park, and I am sure that you will all join me in wishing Andy success.
Finally, it is with regret that I must announce that we will be unable to participate in the Round Norfolk Relay. I am grateful to everyone who expressed an interest, but unfortunately we were not able to recruit a full team, and therefore are ineligible to compete.
2 Apologies
Apologies were received from Tony Green and Bill Barrett
3 Previous Minutes

The minutes of the August meeting were agreed and accepted.
4 Matters Arising
There were not matters arising.
5 Secretary Report

Correspondence received from England Athletics regarding next year’s affiliation fees. Individual affiliation fees will remain at £10; club affiliation fees will raise to £75.
6 Treasurer’s Report

TG supplied the following updates:

Cash in hand:
£434.00
Bank 

£11294.24
Deposit account
£104.01
Charity 

£2030.29
The Ladies’ 5k made a profit of £184.17 that has been included in the charity account.

TG announced that due to work commitments, he will be standing down as treasurer at the end of this committee year. SH passes on his thanks for all the hard work that TG has done in the role of treasurer.
7 Membership Secretary’s Report

Nothing to report
8 Running Report by Bill Barrett and Karen Ashby for Events in August 2013
We will start our report by saying very well done to our teams in the Beds County Championships which was part of the Fairlands Vally relays which took place in July.
Our lady vets team were first vets team in the County Championships and second team overall in the county. Our male vets team also won the County Championships, were second Beds senior team and fourth team overall. 
We reported on the race last month but at that time we did not have any official results Very well done to all our teams and everybody involved.
Sat 3rd            Amanda Rankin ran the Pegwell Bay park run.
Sat 10th          Andy Ward ran the Bedford park run.
Sun 11th         Five Striders ran the Bearbrook 10k with P.B. Runs from Amanda Rankin, Andrew Hiskett, Simon Cain and Phil Nitchin.
Dave Hall ran the 54321 Salisbury Trail marathon.
Sat 18th          Lee Murphy ran seasons best 5k time in the St Albans park run. Mark Sains ran the St Albans park run.
Glynn Simmons ran a P.B. In the Kimbolton ½ marathon.
Kieran Fitzpatrick ran a P.B. In the Race the Train event.
Thurs 22nd    Saw a brilliant turnout of 29 runners to take part in the Alf Brown handicap race. It was the sort of turnout Alf would have been proud of and the sort of turnout he deserved. It was the biggest turnout we have had for many years and hopefully what we will have every year from now on. Thank you to all Striders who entered this event. The race was won by Graham Busch with Christina Green second and Tracey Barrett third. We would like the thank everybody who helped out in any way but a special thanks must go to Mark Sains for the great job he did with the handicapping to get nearly everybody finishing so close together.
Sat 25th          Amanda Rankin ran the St Albans park run.
Andy Ward ran P.B. In the Bedford park run.
We hope that everyone has had a good holiday and are now back to their running and racing feeling fully refreshed! Let’s hope we will see an autumn full of P.B.s for everybody.
Now it is time to start thinking about cross country as it is about to start next month. We hope to see nearly every Strider have a go at cross country. It is far more enjoyable than it looks so give it a try. You may well enjoy it, and it is the best training you can do. If you are not sure what it involves look on the website, ask other club members or ask one of your captains.
9 Strider of the Month

No Strider of the month was awarded for August.
10 Round Norfolk Relays

Due to the lack of runners, SH will withdraw the club entry from the relays.
11 AGM
(SH)

· To ask John Chapman to organise the charity representative

· To organise chairs on the date

· To announce that committee members are required

Committee most propose a president at the AGM (to be decided in October)

12 A.O.B

SH passed on thanks for all the help received for the Alf Brown handicap
SH brought up Luton Half clashing with 3CXC. The committee wants to indicate that any decision is up to each member, but hopes that later cross-country events will be well supported.

SC

- suggested putting an additional table out for notices to be put on.

- asked DD to investigate costs for club mugs

- suggested having a charity ‘high vis’ night

KA – asked to organise date for presentation evening. The committee is aiming for March, but planning will be done in the October meeting.

· DD suggested the Hat Factory as a possible venue, and will check availability/cost

MS raised the issue of coaches being unable to do speedwork sessions. MS is willing to take an unofficial speedwork for anyone who wants to do a similar session on a Thursday evening.
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